
 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2021 
 
Office of Governor Tim Walz  
130 State Capitol  
75 Rev Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd  
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Amber.Jones01@state.mn.us 
 
Director Michelle Weber  
Legislative Coordinating Commission  
lcc@lcc.leg.mn 
 
VIA POSTAL MAIL       VIA POSTAL MAIL 
Sen. Warren Limmer, Chair,      Sen. Ron Latz, Ranking Minority Member, 
Judiciary and Public Safety Finance and Policy Committee  Judiciary and Public Safety Finance Policy Committee 
3221 MN Senate Bldg.      2215 MN Senate Bldg. 
St. Paul, MN 55155                                    St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
Rep. Carlos Mariani, Chair,      Rep. Brian Johnson, Ranking Minority Member 
Public Safety and Criminal Justice Reform    Public Safety and Criminal Justice Reform 
Finance and Policy Committee     Finance and Policy Committee 
 Rep.Carlos.Mariani@house.mn      Rep.Brian.Johnson@house.mn 
        
Revisor Ryan Inman  
Office of the Revisor of Statutes  
Revisor@revisor.mn.gov   
    
 
 
Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules as Required by Minnesota 
Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5  
 
Dear Governor Walz, Director Weber, Legislators, and Mr. Inman: 
 
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs state agencies to report to you by December 1 
of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal 
statutes or rules.  
 
The POST Board has reviewed its rules and has not found rules that are or have become obsolete, 
unnecessary, or duplicative.  The Board is in the process of updating all of its rules, as noted in the 
Request for Comments published in the State Register on August 3, 2020. As part of this proceeding, the 
board will identify obsolete rules to remove from its rules chapter. You can find information on the  
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rulemaking proceeding from the board’s website (https://dps.mn.gov/entity/post/Pages/statute-
rules.aspx) 
 
The cost to prepare this report was about $60. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 651-201-7788 or 
Rebecca.W.Gaspard@state.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Gaspard 
Rules and Legislative Coordinator 
MN POST Board 
1600 University Avenue W, Suite 100 
St. Paul, MN 55104-3825 
 
Cc: Chris Steller, Legislative Reference Library - Chris.Steller@lrl.leg.mn 
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